
Grenfell Road Allotment Meeting 

September 7th 2013 at 10:30 

Present:   Ron Lloyd, Ray Gutteridge, Tim Kitchen, Jackie Kitchen, Les Onions, Pete  Jones, 

Fred Val, Paul Barklam, Tom Middleton 

Apologies:   Barbara Leese, Les Riley, Kim & Bill Clayton, Bill Cox 

Matters Arising From Last Meeting 

• Gate security still ongoing as extension not fitted yet. 

• Work on clearing the weeds from overgrown plots has begun.  

• Gate open signs are now up on all the notice boards. 

• The Info/Rules sheet is being handed to all plot holders when they pay rent. 

• Gents toilet pipe is split so water off until repaired. 

• First Aid signs are being laminated and will be put on plots 3 and 36. 

• There was a reminder of the free First Aid course in October.

 

Matters Discussed At This Meeting 

• Scrap metal has been sold for £24 

• Sutton Road Social Centre. As we were turned down we will query at main meeting as 

to our position. 

• It has been suggested we have a Christmas get together for all in the Association 

which needs further discussion. 

• Show results and press cuttings are now on the website. 

• £195 raised for charity from sales at show but made up to £200. 

• Volunteers from several sites have offered to help run next year's show. 

• Tank under toilets to be dipped and emptied if necessary. 

• Top lock on gents toilet to be purchased for winter locking. 

• Rent now due to be paid by 1st October. 

 

Meeting closed 11.00 

Next Meeting 12th October 10.30 


